
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  Maths Date: 23.2.24 

 

 

Good afternoon,  

Hello, I hope everyone has had a relaxing half term. It’s nice to see that some children have 

been away and wanted to share photos and written work with the class about their 

adventure. I am happy for children to bring photos and work in if they have been away. I 

have explained though, that we are unable to fit regular ‘Show and Tell’ slots into our weekly 

timetable. I will, however, endeavour to find time for them to share work they have 

completed on trips or at home.  

 

Curriculum:  

We have finished our topic work on rivers and now our focus is on mountains. We shall be 

learning about the features of mountains and learning about different mountains and 

mountain areas all over the world. If anyone has any photos of themselves or their family in 

the mountains, please send them in to class to share with everyone.  

  

In maths we have started to study length and perimeter (see homework). We are continuing 

to learn out times tables and I strongly ask that you keep up with the hard work at home 

helping your children to learn them. I have sent times tables grids home and would like 

everyone to do at least one a week.  

 

In English we are looking at the features of a tale of fear. Our focus is opening and endings 

and this week we have looked at alliteration and three action sentences with adverbs. 

Wallace sleepily pressed the button, speedily slipped out of bed and jumped into his 

trousers. 

 

In science we are learning about grouping and classification.  

 
HOMEWORK:    

This week I would like the children to either complete the Maths task set on Purple Mash or 

complete the paper copy. House points will be given to anyone who completes both. Both pieces of 

work consolidate this week’s learning on Perimeter. Don’t forget the Rotary art and photo competition 

too. We have had a couple of entries form this class, but it would be nice to have a few more.   

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:    29.2.24 

 


